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Letter to the Editor

Dear International Hydrographic Review,

You published a paper by David Pugh (University of Southampton) and 

John Hunter (University of Tasmania), et al., in your November 2002 

issue, about a study of a sea level benchmark struck at Port Arthur, 

Tasmania, in 1841 by Sir James Clark Ross, comparing it to modern sea 

levels.

I have also studied this benchmark, and the evidence surrounding it, for 

some 4 years and have reached findings very different to those of the 

above authors.

For your information, my interpretation is published in two parts here - 

www.john-daly. com/deadisle

Regards,

John Daly

http://www.john-daly

